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erances is in progress. This is not yet complete.
Mr. Hooton pointed out that the gun function is safe
even without these design changes, which were effected to facili-
tate ease of operation of the gun and to simplify the a;sembly
of the gun. He is satisfied that the changes are in order and
will not adversely affect safety. Sufficient testing is being

done to assure safe and satisfactory functioning of the gun.

The Subcommittee approved shipment of XP-100 guns wifh

the three changes listed above.

el o
‘are ﬁ%t provided with a bolt

%‘the factory for repair

ufukiom XPleO barrelled actions. The inertial block installation

'?ls requzred to protect against jar-off., Because of the difficulty
in insuring that customers who buy barrelled actions use the

inertial block, it was decided that barrelled actions would not

be scld as a separate item.

PETERS3 AMMUNITION RECALL (PS12 H MAG - 4 BK - CODE H24D)

This ammunition was the subject of a recall because of low
pressures with the possihility of squib lecads. Remington's recall

advertisement w.s released on ovember 29, 1978, and was cublished
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